
Friends: 
 
I oppose SB 1501 that would permit students participating in 
intercollegiate sports to earn compensation for certain services and for 
name, image or likeness and to retain professional representation or 
athlete agent.  We have professional sports leagues that they can play 
for and receive money – college should 1st be about education not 
sports. Athletes receive compensation in the form of scholarships, and 
many other benefits from playing – tutoring, travel, etc.  I think it would 
just create many more issues than solve one. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vicki Murray 
Rosebug, Oregon 
 


